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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
GFO-23-307 - Large-Scale Centralized Clean Hydrogen Production (H2CENTRAL)
August 2, 2024

In accordance with Section IV.D.1 Solicitation Cancellation and Amendment, the California Energy Commission (CEC) has determined that it is in the State’s best interest to cancel solicitation GFO-23-307, “Large-Scale Centralized Clean Hydrogen Production (H2CENTRAL).”  The funding source of the program was shifted to Greenhouse Gas Reduction Fund, and total funding was reduced, in the enacted 2024-2025 California State Budget. As a result, the CEC plans to issue an updated solicitation for large-scale centralized clean hydrogen production when funds become available, which is planned for Fiscal Year 2025-2026. When the new solicitation is posted on the CEC Solicitations webpage: https://www.energy.ca.gov/funding-opportunities/solicitations, the CEC will send a notice through the email subscriptions.


Questions should be directed to: 
Pierre Washington, Contracts, Grants and Loans Officer
California Energy Commission 
715 P St
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Pierre.Washington@energy.ca.gov
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